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Friday 8 August 2025 
 
 
Dear Mr Osborne 
 
REF: Regulation 28 Report to Prevent Future Deaths 

 

Thank you very much for your Report dated 1 August 2025 and for your request regarding visibility of 

primary care records. 

 

In Buckinghamshire we are fortunate to have a Summary Care Record which contains a record of 

encounters with all health services. This includes primary care diagnosis codes and lists, medication 

lists and brief summaries of primary care appointment outcomes. The Summary Care Record is visible 

to all hospital colleagues and access will be linked into our Acute Electronic Patient Record front 

screen when this launches in September / October 2025. This visibility would I believe mitigate against 

the issues noted in the Report although at the moment some patients have opted out across the 

system as a matter of personal choice. 

 

In addition, many of our colleagues have access to the full GP record in EMIS if they are working in 

our Trust community services. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Chief Executive 
Buckinghamshire Healthcare NHS Trust 

 




